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FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE SUMMARY

No individual who is eligible for financial assistance will be charged more than “Amounts Generally Billed” or “AGB”. AGB is the amount generally billed by the Chadron Community Hospital for emergency and other medically necessary care to patients who have health insurance.
Eligibility requirements and assistance offered under Chadron Community Hospital’s policy:

Financial assistance under this Policy is a resource of last resort.  Financial assistance is available to patients with demonstrated inability to pay.  Chadron Community Hospital uses an individual’s Household Income compared to the poverty guidelines set forth by the Federal government to determine eligibility for financial assistance and the amount of financial assistance to be provided.  Traditional college students are not eligible.  Financial Assistance is for hospital services only.
Where to get a copy of application form and policy:

A copy of Chadron Community Hospital and Health Service’s Financial Assistance Policy and Application are available in the lower level of the hospital in Patient Accounts/Billing Office as well as the waiting area in the upper level next to admissions and in admissions, or you can visit our website www.chadronhospital.com.   You can also contact Patient Accounts/Billing Office at 308-432-5586 and request a copy by mail.  
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RADIOLOGY INFORMATION
If you received any radiology services, you will also receive a bill from Radiology Imaging of Nebraska for the reading of the service.


AUTOMATIC PAYMENTS

We offer automatic monthly payments.  If interested, please call today 308-432-0264 with your debit/credit card and get set up.
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